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Dear Residents  

I am writing to let you know the works we are undertaking for the 
month of February as follows: 

 

 Progression of internal works 

 Installing of railings 

 GRC panels – reinforce glass concrete 

 Continuation of roof works 

 Stone work on the building 

 Installing clading to the building 

 Stricking the scaffolding, with material collection 

 Distribution of materials  

 

We will be working on Saturdays 8am – 13:00 only 

 

These works are undertaken on behalf to Tower Hamlets Council, 
the representative for them is Project Manager Zachary Lochrin  020 
7364 6257.  

We apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause you 
throughout the duration of the works. 

Should you have any further questions with regard to the works, 
please do not hesitate to contact Evelyn Mills on 07917824038 who 
is your appointed Resident Liaison Officer for the site. 

  

Kind Regards, LBTH Bouygues Team 

 

     

 

 



 

 

Your safety is our concern 

 

 

Bouygues UK takes every precaution to keep you safe throughout the 
construction process.  

At all times, our site will be secure and surrounded by fencing but 
building sites can be hazardous places: 

• We dig deep holes 

• We erect scaffolding 

• We use large, noisy machinery 

Please do not enter the construction site, unless it is  
part of a pre-arranged visit by our project team.  

• Our operatives and staff are trained to work safely  

Please help us to keep you and children safe, and take extra care 
during the school holidays. 

    
 

Considerate Constructors Scheme 

 

Bouygues UK firmly supports the aims of the Considerate Constructors Scheme. All of our sites are 
registered with the Scheme, and regular visits from the Considerate Constructors monitor will help 
us to ensure that we continue to improve our performance in showing full respect for: 

 Appearance  Safety 
 Community  Workforce 
 Environment  

Please let us know if you have any concerns.  

Our contact details are on the newsletter that you should regularly 
receive or on the site hoardings. 

If you would like further information regarding the Scheme  

you can visit their website at www.ccscheme.org.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Standard site working hours 
are:  
Monday to Friday: 8am-6pm  
Saturday (if needed):8am-1pm  
There should be no noisy works 
before 8am.  

 Want to speak to us?  

  

We understand you will want to know what is 
happening in your area. Our team is available to answer 
any queries or concerns you may have and are only too 
pleased to hear from you. If you have any community 
projects that you think Bouygues UK could get involved 
with, please contact the site team below. 

 

 Your contacts   

 

 

 Left: Ishmel Brady, Site Manager  

 Tel No: 07530 583 902 

 Email: Ishmel.Brady@bouygues-uk.com 

Right:  Evelyn Mills Residents Liaison Officer 

 Tel No: 07917824038 

 Email:  Evelyn.Mills@bouygues-uk.com 

  

 

 


